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August 2, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and filled with excitement for the upcoming school year. My name is Dr.Lanor 

Payne, and I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new principal of Normandy Early Learning Center. 

 

As a veteran school principal, I bring 18 years of experience in education and a passion for creating a nurturing 

and empowering learning environment. My previous journey as an educational leader has taught me the 

importance of fostering a strong partnership between the school, parents, and the community. 

 

I firmly believe that collaboration is key to providing the best possible education for our students. I am 

committed to working hand in hand with you to support your child's growth, development, and academic 

success. Together, we can create a school culture that celebrates diversity, encourages open communication, 

and embraces a love for learning. 

 

My vision for Normandy Early Learning Center is to cultivate a place where every student feels valued, 

respected, and inspired to reach their full potential. Our dedicated team of educators is eager to create 

engaging and innovative learning experiences, promoting critical thinking, creativity, and a passion for lifelong 

learning. 

 

Throughout the year, you can expect to hear from me regularly through newsletters, meetings, and various 

communication channels. I am here to listen to your concerns, address any questions you may have, and 

celebrate the achievements of our students and school community. 

 

As we embark on this new journey together, I am genuinely honored to be a part of your child's educational 

journey and to serve as the principal of Normandy Early Learning Center. I look forward to meeting each one of 

you personally and building meaningful connections within our school community. 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at (314) 473-0709 if you have any questions or if there is anything I 

can assist you with. 

 

Thank you for your warm welcome, and I cannot wait to begin this exciting chapter at Normandy Early Learning 

Center! 

 

With warm regards, 

 

 

Dr. Lanor Payne 

Principal, Normandy Early Learning Center 



 

 

 

 

 


